Dear VMC Families,
Final versions of the report cards can be accessed on the Mozaik portal.  Please verify the report cards and contact the principal if there are any issues.
Summer school information can be found on the main page of the EMSB website.  The school offices are closed as of July 1st, 2021 and reopen on August 17th, 2021.  Classes will resume August 31st, 2021. 
In addition, please help us wish Mr. McKelvie good luck in his new position as vice-principal at LaurenHill Academy.  In his short time at VMC he has contributed to making our school community a safe and nurturing environment.    
On behalf of the Vincent Massey Collegiate Staff, we wish everyone a wonderful and safe summer vacation. 
 
Sincerest regards from the Administrative Team,
Franca Cristiano, Principal
Peter McKelvie, Vice-Principal
Vince Timpano, Vice-Principal


